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MSU President Visits MSU-Northern! - MSU-Northern had the honor of welcoming Dr. Brock Tessman, 
the 13th President of Montana State University, to campus. The event took place at Donaldson Commons 
and offered students, faculty, and staff a chance to meet President Tessman.  
 
Athletic Camps – This summer has been full of athletic camps for future basketball, volleyball, and 
football players. The MSU-Northern Sports Camps provide an outstanding opportunity for young people 
to develop their athletic skills and exposes them to our campus. 
 
Driver's Ed Teachers - MSU-Northern is proud to welcome Montana’s Traffic Education teachers to 
campus for the hands-on course Methods of Behind-the-Wheel Instruction! Our Traffic Education 
Minor/Endorsement program prepares licensed teachers to help teens develop the skills and safe habits 
they need behind the wheel. 
 
Summer Registration – This summer MSU-Northern has hosted seven Summer Orientation Advising 
and Registration (SOAR) events. They offer future students a chance to visit with their faculty advisor, 
register for classes, obtain financial aid and complete their admissions requirements. 
 
Campus Improvements –  

• New Concrete Pad behind Metals Building 
• Brockmann HVAC Energy efficient Upgrade completed 
• Campus Electronics, HVAC, & Lighting Upgraded 
• Second phase of Library Roof Replacement near completion 
• Metals Building Roof & Structural Repairs underway 
• Pershing Hall Renovation underway 
• Phase 2 of New Carpet in Brockmann Center Classrooms 
• New Teachers’ Lounge & Resource Lab in CH-316 
• Mackenzie Hall receives a stairwell makeover 
• Gym roof repairs completed 
• Boiler replacement prep underway at Mackenzie 
• New concrete ambulance accessway onto Tillman Field 

 
Spring Semester Dean’s List – The Montana State University-Northern’s Spring 2025 semester 
Dean’s List contains 308 students.  
 
TRIO Grant for SSS - MSU–Northern has received renewed funding from the U.S. Department of 
Education to continue offering TRIO Student Support Services (SSS). This grant helps low-income, first-
generation students and students with disabilities stay in school, earn their degrees, and build successful 
careers.  
 
Scholarship from Book - Proceeds from a remarkable true-crime memoir, Murder on Montana’s Hi-Line, 
authored by Clem Pellett will be used for scholarships for vocational students at MSU-Northern. 
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https://www.msun.edu/academics/coeasn/traffic.aspx
https://www.msun.edu/advising/soar.aspx
https://www.msun.edu/news/article.aspx?id=24705/students-named-to-msu-northern-s-spring-2025-semester-dean-s-list
https://www.msun.edu/news/article.aspx?id=24669/msu-northern-receives-trio-grant-to-support-student-success
https://www.msun.edu/news/article.aspx?id=24643/book-proceeds-help-launch-scholarship-for-vocational-students-at-msu-northern

